
From: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR 
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 12:43 PM 
To: Braun, Gary 
Cc: Chad.Erdmann@libertysteel.us; Howard Law 
Subject: Emerging Contaminant Sampling Not Requested for FV Steel and Wire 

Company (Former), BRRTS #02-45-560221 
 
Gary,  
 
Yes I received those two attachments, thank you for submitting them. I apologize for the delayed 
response, a Superfund site has been consuming a lot of my time recently. The emerging contaminant 
scoping statement has been reviewed by DNR, and sampling for emerging contaminants is not 
requested.  
 
I also reviewed the letter about being unable to gain off-site access for installation of the monitoring 
well. I will be sending out my own access request letter to the property owner and depending on those 
results we can re-evaluate if the monitoring well location needs to be moved elsewhere. Reach out with 
any questions. Thank you,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Gwen Saliares 
 
Phone: (920) 510-4343 
gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov  

 

 
 

From: Braun, Gary <Gary.Braun@aecom.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 11:38 AM 
To: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR <gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: FV Steel and Wire Company (Former), BRRTS #02-45-560221 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Hi – I wanted to follow up to make sure you received the two attachments I sent over last month.   
Also, I wanted to let you know that we received the 1st quarter 2022 data and will be loading it shortly.  
 
Regards, 
Gary 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov
mailto:Gary.Braun@aecom.com
mailto:gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov
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Gary Braun, P.G. 
Project Manager/Senior Hydrogeologist 
D +1-414-944-6172 
M +1-414-526-6224 
Gary.Braun@aecom.com 
 
AECOM 
1555 N. RiverCenter Drive, Suite 214 
Milwaukee, WI 53212, USA 
T +1-414-944-6080 
aecom.com 
 

From: Braun, Gary  
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 7:40 PM 
To: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR <gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Chad.Erdmann@libertysteel.us; Howard Law <Howard.Law@gfgalliance.com> 
Subject: FV Steel and Wire Company (Former), BRRTS #02-45-560221 
 
Good Evening –  
 
Please find attached two correspondences for the above referenced site regarding off-site access and 
emerging contaminants. 
(Sorry for the late email, but I some technical issues earlier today) 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Regards, 
Gary 
 
Gary Braun, P.G. 
Project Manager/Senior Hydrogeologist 
D +1-414-944-6172 
M +1-414-526-6224 
Gary.Braun@aecom.com 
 
AECOM 
1555 N. RiverCenter Drive, Suite 214 
Milwaukee, WI 53212, USA 
T +1-414-944-6080 
aecom.com 
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